
Dear President, 
We are delighted to announce that the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia has 
submitted a draft resolution on February 29, 2024, titled "Strengthening 
International Efforts to Combat Desertification and Land Degradation, 
Restore Degraded Land, Promote Land Conservation and Sustainable Land 
Management, Contribute to Land Degradation Neutrality, and Enhance 
Drought Resilience" for consideration during the closing plenary of the 
United Nations Environment Assembly's sixth session. 
Moreover, we would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere 
appreciation to the Presidency, member states, the Secretariat, and all 
individuals involved in ensuring the success of UNEA-6. The collective 
efforts and dedication of everyone have played a pivotal role in making this 
session impactful and fruitful. 
Once again, we would like to convey our heartfelt gratitude for the 
opportunity to contribute to UNEA-6 and for your consideration. 

 


